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P.W. Grosser Consulting (PWGC) reaches a milestone as it celebrates its 20th Anniversary
providing strategic environmental engineering solutions to clients throughout Long Island and the
metropolitan areas. Held at Villa Lombardi's, in honor of their dedication and commitment to the
community, PWGC held a Casino Night fundraiser with all proceeds going to the Make-A-Wish
Foundation, Suffolk County, NY Chapter. Nearly 230 friends, family, employees, and clients
participated in the event which raised $9,377 and was able to grant the wishes of two children. 
PWGC was able to make difference in the lives of Zachary, who will now be going on a trip to
Disney World with his family, and Chayla, who will now be able to meet her favorite singer, Justin
Bieber.
On July 22, 2010 Paul Grosser, PhD, PE, president and CEO of P.W. Grosser Consulting presented
the Make-A-Wish Foundation Suffolk County, NY Chapter with a check in the amount of $9,337.
Joanne Coppola, a representative from the Make-A-Wish Foundation was on hand to accept
PWGC's donation.
The Make-A-Wish Foundation grants the wishes of children with life-threatening medical conditions
to enrich the human experience with hope, strength and joy. Founded in 1980 when a group of
caring volunteers helped a young boy fulfill his dream of becoming a police officer, the Foundation is
now the largest wish-granting charity in the world. With the help of generous donors and more than
30,000 volunteers worldwide, the Make-A-Wish Foundation has granted more than 240,000 wishes
worldwide since its inception. For more information about the Make-A-Wish Foundation, Suffolk
County, NY Chapter visit makeawish-suffolkny.org, for Make-A-Wish Foundation of America, visit
wish.org, and for Make-A-Wish Foundation International, visit worldwish.org. 
PWGC is a multidisciplinary firm founded by Paul W. Grosser, PhD, PE in 1990 providing federal,
state, municipal and private clients with strategic environmental consulting and engineering
solutions. The firm's main office is located in Bohemia, NY with branch offices in Seattle, WA and
New York, NY. PWGC has 60+ diverse professionals including civil, chemical, and environmental
engineers, hydrogeologists, geologists, and environmental scientists.
PWGC has 20 years of experience specializing in a wide range of services including energy
conservation and sustainability; civil/site, water/wastewater engineering; hazardous/non-hazardous
waste management; comprehensive environmental, environmental/regulatory compliance;
redevelopment, site assessments & remediation; natural resource management; and brownfield
redevelopment consulting. PWGC provides these services to a multitude of clients ranging from
developers and financial institutions, to municipalities and federal agencies. Some of our clients
include the Suffolk County Departments of Public Works and Health Services, Town of Oyster Bay,



Village of Lindenhurst, Incorporated Village of Freeport, North Fork Bank, Independence Community
Bank, Rechler Equity Partners, Reckson Associates, Allstate Insurance, New York City Housing
Authority, New York City Department of Design and Construction and Benjamin Development
Company. Additional information may be obtained online from www.pwgrosser.com.
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